
Notice of Public Hearing 
 

The Arkansas Social Work Licensing Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, June 13, 2005 at 
10:00 a.m. in the second floor conference room of the Attorney General’s Offices at 323 Center 
Street, Little Rock, AR.   
 
The purpose of the hearing is to consider proposed revisions in the social work licensing regulations 
regarding the extension of the provisional license, and the effect of expunged records on licensing.  
The proposed revisions can be viewed at www.arkansas.gov/swlb, or you may contact the board 
office and request a copy. 
 
All interested persons may appear and be heard at said time and place, or written comments may be 
mailed to the Social Work Licensing Board, P.O. Box 250381, Little Rock, AR  72225.   
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